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Comments: I support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. I have commented before and

am more adamant now that our waters in the Black Hills be preserved. With the severe drought we are in now

and more to come it is critical that we look at water as the most precious resource we have. Without water we

cannot live.  

Also, the Pactola area is a recreational site for me and my Paddleboard friends who love to enjoy a fun day on

the (clean) water.  

I urge the USFS to expedite this Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Dept. of Interior!

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


